
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

OF THE 

CITY OF TEAGUE, TEXAS 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City of Teague's Board of Aldermen 
may attend a Funeral on Saturday, January 6, 2024, at 10:00 A.M. 1st Baptist Church 
located at 209 6th Ave, Teague, TX 75860. Although this gathering is not a meeting 
pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act and a quorum of the members of the City 
Council may 
or may not be available to attend this gathering, this notice is being posted as 
a precaution. 

A Quorum of the Board of Aldermen members may be in attendance. 

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting as such no formal business or action will be 
taken by the Board of Aldermen during this event. 

I hereby certify that this notice was posted on the outside bulletin board at City 

Hall of the City of Teague, at 105 S. 4th Avenue, Teague, Texas 75860, and that it 
is a place convenient and readily accessible to the public at all times, on the 4th 

Day of January 2023. 

D. DeW�m City Secretary
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